
 

It is indeed a great opportunity to have a support from the Society for 

Reproduction and fertility to attend the 12th annual meeting of the Network for 

Young Researchers in Andrology (NYRA) on the 23 and 24 September 2019 

in Giessen, Germany. 

The scientific lectures broaden my understanding of the activities within the 

mammalian reproductive tract. This alongside some other presentations gave 

an insight on how to overcome some challenges in my current research work.  

I also gained insight into the communication of research from bench to 

bedside. 

I cannot thank SRF enough for the this travel grant! 


